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David Cronin

Subject: FW: Greyhound stop in Lawrence

From: Glidewell, Charles [mailto:Charles.Glidewell@greyhound.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 11:15 AM 
To: David Cronin 
Cc: Glidewell, Charles 
Subject: RE: Greyhound stop in Lawrence 
 
Mr Cronin 
     I would like to request a 90 day extension on the Greyhound Bus Stop ? We have had a number of changes within our 
company . The area that Lawrence Ks is located in our Scheduling is in another District . There is a new Area Mgr in 
training at this time . I will share some time with the new Area Mgr in a few weeks . I will take him to Lawrence Ks & we 
will look for a new location . The 90 day extension that I am requesting would help us & also help the City to continue to 
have transportation In & Out of Your City until we find a new Contract Agent . Thanks for the consideration . 
  
                                             Charles Glidewell 
                   Phone : (214)908-4172 
  
                                
  


